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The  Allegheny  County
Department  of  Human
Services (DHS) is preparing its
2024-25  Needs  Based  Plan
and Budget. Funding awarded
to  DHS  through  the  Needs
Based  Plan  and  Budget
process  supports  programs
and  services  for  children,
youth and families across the
entire  continuum  –  from
Family  Centers  and  out  of
school  time  to  foster  and
kinship care, and many more.
There will be a virtual public
hearing  to  talk  about  DHS’s
proposed  plan  and  collect
public  comments  Tuesday,
August 8 at 5 p.m. For more
information  on  how  to
participate,  visit
https://www.alleghenycounty.
us/Human-Services/News-
Events/Meetings-Hearings
/Community.aspx
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